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Water Safety Scotland Website


The Water Safety Scotland website has been updated to reflect partnership working.


The company logo page has still to be uploaded- work has still to be done on this as not all logos were sent in. 


General enquires box still to go on the homepage- this will be linked with the Water Safety Scotland email account.


Campaigns calendar will be added as a tab at the top- work still to be done, dates must be sent to WSS email





Fife Water Safety Awareness 


Kenneth MacDermid and Becs Miller, members of Water Safety Scotland, have been working with fife Council, Police Scotland and SFRS to carry out a water safety awareness project in Fife schools. The project was born out of the need to take action from the two drowning deaths at Prestonhill Quarry in the space of 10months. In the days following the 2nd drowning a meeting with the council, Police, SFRS and RLSS UK/WSS took place to look at how the community could be supported and become more resilient to other drowning issues. As a direct result of this RLSS UK, RNLI (representing WSS) with Police Scotland and SFRS created an education task force. This commenced with schools being given Drowning Prevention Leaflets in the last days of the school term. This was followed by a community outreach initiative to engage with the community at Aberdour Beach. The schools programme is a bespoke package for the local area, with the education task force providing a 50 minute engaging presentation to the school year groups. In year 1 it is aimed that all of the local affected high schools will be educated with the water safety education messages. It is planned that this will be a 3 year rolling programme to the whole of the council area.





Go Safe Scotland


 Go Safe Scotland is an interactive online resource used by schools. The water safety section has been written by Scottish Water, and will be supported by Water Safety Scotland. The Fife Water Safety Awareness presentation has been given to Scottish Water for consideration for the resource; other interactive materials have been put forward by RLSS UK, if you have any resources you think would benefit the Go Safe resource please pass them on to Christie.  Please have a look at the website and think of ways we could support Scottish Water. 





Building Safer Communities


The Building Safer Communities Strategic assessment will be finalised with recommendations on the 25th of February 2016
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